Justesen, Josh T FIN:EX

From: F.H.Grootendorst@Ingcanada.ca

Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 9:24 AM

To: Turner, Geoff J EMPR:EX

Cc: Foster, Doug FIN:EX; Piccinino, Ines EMPR:EX; elepine@deetken.com
Subject: RE: Electricity Discussions

Hi Geoff,

Thanks for the good news. We are available to discuss the new agreement with BC Hydro as soon as you let us!

Regards,
Frederik

----- Original Message-----

From: Turner, Geoff ] MNGD:EX [mailto:Geoff.Turner@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: March 3, 2018 2:17 PM

To: Grootendorst, Frederik H SCAN-IGD/C/M <F.H.Grootendorst@Ingcanada.ca>

Cc: Foster, Doug FIN:EX <Doug.Foster@gov.bc.ca>; Piccinino, Ines MNGD:EX <Ines.Piccinino@gov.bc.ca>;
elepine@deetken.com

Subject: Electricity Discussions

Hi Frederik,

| understand that .13
s.13

.13 Some further conversations with BC Hydro
are needed to confirm this.

Thanks
Geoff
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